M¢? GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Sir Arthur Currie,
Prineipal - McGill University,
lMontreal,

Dear Sir Arthur,

I thought you might be interested

see the Annual Report of the Department of

perimental Surgery, which was sent recently to

the Foundation, and also Gregg's reply.
Faithfully yours,
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